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New artwork on display at Studios on Sheridan
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      My friend Gail just moved back
to Peoria after having lived in a
number of cities over the past
twenty years such as Indianapolis,
Las Vegas, and Phoenix. When
she mentioned that coming home
to Peoria was like coming back to
her pod, I was inspired.  As a
welcome home gift to her, I painted
this piece in various water colors,
titling it, “This Peep Has Found
Its Pod.” Right now the painting is
on display at Studios on Sheridan
art gallery in Peoria. Once Gail is
all settled in, this piece will go on
one of the walls in her new home.

For a complete listing of designs please visit my website at www.SuzetteBoulais.com
Feel free to forward this enews to friends and colleagues!

     My colleague William
Butler at the Contemporary
Art Center had a recent
callout for art contributions to
the CAC Fine Art Auction last
month and I was happy to
respond. My contribution to
his auction is the painting to
the right, “Certain As The
Sun.” Something I never get
tired of painting is the sun and
rays of  light since these are
such hopeful and optimistic
symbols.
     If you’d like a painting of a
sunrise or sunset for your
home or office, contact me at
Suzette@SuzetteBoulais.com.

Suzette’s art
at CAC

     No, this isn’t a Photoshop
image. It’s the real deal. I was
lucky enough to meet
President Obama in August
of 2011 when he visited the
small town of  Alpha, Illinois,
during a bus tour of the
Midwest last summer.

Saving no drama
for Obama


